November 19, 2015

Marcie Diamond

City of Coppell Planning Department
265 Parkway Blvd.

Coppell, Texas 75019

PO Box 9478

Re: Extension for the Westhaven Phase 2B, Final Plat
Mrs. Diamond,

As the owner of the Westhaven Phase 2B project, I hereby request a Final Plat Extension
for three (3) months to be granted from the date of the expected expiration on December
09, 2015 in order to provide adequate time to finish addressing engineering comments
and begin construction. Since approval of the Final Plat, we have received comments
from city staff and are working towards addressing those comments. We are actively
seeking to begin construction at the beginning of 2016 and are working with engineering
staff to secure construction release.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 972.590.2400 or by e-mail at

Chip.Boyd@calatl.com
//

Sincerely,

Vice President - Land Development
CalAtlantic Homes




